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RiverStone Health secures Joliet clinic location

Joliet, MT - RiverStone Health has secured an alternative location to continue serving patients in
Joliet.

The clinic will see patients at 602 West Front Avenue starting December 3, and will continue to
operate Tuesdays and Fridays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

The last day for patients to visit the current clinic in the Joliet Community Center will be Tuesday,
November 26.

“We are thrilled to find an alternative location to continue to see our patients in the Joliet community,”
said Jon Forte, RiverStone Health President & CEO. “We remain committed to staying in this
community and taking care of our neighbors. We are talking with our community partners and
stakeholders to develop a long-term solution for expanding our high-quality, accessible healthcare
services in Joliet.”

RiverStone Health opened the Joliet clinic in 2008 and offers primary and preventive care,
immunizations, lab testing and medication assistance.

As a Community Health Center, the Joliet clinic offers services to everyone, regardless of their ability to
pay with fees on a sliding scale based on household income. RiverStone Health’s Community Health
Centers improve access to primary and preventive care, management of chronic illnesses, cost effective

and high-quality care.

Anyone wishing to schedule an appointment or any patients with questions can call the Joliet clinic at

406-962-9062.
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